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Comments: Hello,

I am writing to express my concern regarding the corporation PWDR having control of our public lands at Holland

Lake. This piece of paradise should remain as is for future generations. If the owners can't make a living with the

lodge as is, it should be returned to the public domain. This public land near a cherished wilderness area, should

not be developed, but kept for people to enjoy as a an accessible wilderness area. 

 

 


